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My friends recently bought a home that had a beautiful view of Mount Stewart. After living
there two years, they have learned that the neighbors plan to build a cell phone tower that will
corrupt their view and loom over them. I say before you OK this permit you should have some
empathy for those who are affected by this decision. You wouldn’t want that in your front
yard. There are other places that a cell phone tower can be built that won’t directly impact
residential properties. Thank you.  Ann Fonken.
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